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I am a frequent visitor to Robin Hood's Bay and saw the planning notice in the Dock. I think that being able to
get refreshments on the beach is a brilliant idea, and will give the area a real boost. The design, in natural wood,
will look in keeping with the area. I fully support this application and believe it will be a great asset to the area.

Comments made by Mr Neville Cook of 86 Mill View Road., Beverley, East Yorkshire, HU17 0UQ
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